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Submission: As a resident I would like to affirm that the City of Sydney is ‘Fit for the Future’ and request that no major 
structural change be undertaken to the City’s boundaries at this time.  
 
The proposed amalgamation creating a mega-council with equal population as all of Tasmania is against the expressed wishes 
of the community itself and - while according to independent reviews only providing a short term fix rather than a well thought 
out policy (a problem NSW really doesn't not need more of!) will only be extremely disruptive and costly, distracting council 
work focus for years on the amalgamation itself and away from actual projects.  
 
I am more than happy with the current council's financial performance. Achievements in sustainability and local governance. I 
therefore wish to make a strong submission to reject the proposed amalgamation of councils and instead focus on strategic 
measures with long term benefits to lift the rest of Sydney and NSW onto the excellent standards of the City of Sydney.  
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